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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2009 8:45 AM

To: Leighton, Adele

Subject: FW: PSNH

Hi Adele,

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DE 09-035.

--Kim

Original Message
From: paul brown [mailto:paulebrown@comcast.net]
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2009 4:16 PM
To: PUC
Cc: belaitr@psnh.com
Subject: PSNH

Public Utilities Commission
Concord, NH
By email

To Whom it May Concern:

This is regards PSNH’s request to change the method of billing because energy use has decreased.

Am I missing something?

For years PSN]HI has advised its customers on various energy saving devices and practices. Congress
has outlawed incandescent lights. Everything is about saving energy.

I think PSNH is a good, well-run company. I think they did a remarkable job during last year’s outages.
But it strikes me as strange that no matter what we do to save energy, we have to pay more in order to
keep a power company in business.

Then why the hell do we keep the thermostats down in winter and wear layers of sweaters, and sweat in
the summer, saving energy by not using the air conditioner?

It seems to me that I might as well stay comfortable and keep them in business, because I’m going to
pay, no matter what.

Just thought I’d let you know.

Paul Brown
Long Hill
Raymond, NH 03077
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